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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - MASS OF HVAC SUPPORTS NOT INCLUDED
IN FREQUENCY CALCULATIONS - BLRD-50-438/83-56, BLRD-50-439/83-49 - SECOND
INTERIM REPORT

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-0IE Inspector
P. E. Fredrickson on October 20, 1983 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e) as
NCR BLN BLP 8336. This was followed by our interim report dated
November 18, 1983 Below is our second interim report. We expect to
submit our next report by February 5,1985.

TVA is still in the process of investigating the subject deficiency. A
review of calculations for duct supports in safety-related systems is

. continuing. Of approximately 600 duct supports in the Reactor Building
that have been reviewed, only two required field modifications.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at

FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours, j

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

h$
hL.M. Mills, Manager
I Nuclear Licensing

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
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